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A-ZONE DRILLING RECOMMENCED 

 

 Drilling at A-Zone has recommenced, following a delay by unseasonal rains 

 Drill program expected to be completed within 3 weeks, subject to weather 

 Results expected in the first Quarter 2017, to feed into development studies 

 Minjar Gold Pty Ltd is sole funding drilling and development studies 

 

Kalamazoo Resources Limited (ASX: KZR) (“Kalamazoo”) has recommenced the planned 

drilling program at the A-Zone Gold project (“A-Zone”) at its Snake Well Gold Project in 

the Murchison, WA. This drilling is part of an overall works program, to complete 

development studies at A-Zone (see ASX announcement dated 3 February, 2017).  

 

A two-week delay in the drilling program resulted from heavy rain because of access 

issues.  Approximately 1,600 metres of RC drilling remains to be completed and a number 

of RC samples are being transported from site to the assay laboratory.  

 

Once this drilling campaign has been completed, the next areas to be tested are the near 

surface gold mineralised zones at Mixy (site of the former trial pit) and the Royal Standard 

gold mine.  Both POW’s have been granted and drill planning is in progress.   

 

The Board of Kalamazoo are pleased at the recommencement of drilling at A-Zone and 

will keep shareholders updated in relation to the ongoing activities at Snake Well. 
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